
United Daughters of the Confederacy® 

2015 Division Workshop – March 14, 2015 – 9 A.M. to 1 P.M. 

War Memorial Building, 120 South State Street, Jackson Mississippi 

Registration Form 

Name_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Address___________________________________________________________________________ 

City _____________________________________ State____________Zip+4_____________________ 

Home Phone_______________________________Cell_____________________________________ 

E-mail_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Chapter Name and Number____________________________________________________________ 

City_______________________________________________________________________________ 

Office/s you hold____________________________________________________________________ 

 

E-mail Division Vice President Kay Henry at khenry0247@aol.com by MARCH 7 with your 

registration information or mail the form to her by MARCH 7:    Kay Henry, 10923 MS Hwy. 

12W, Starkville, MS 39759-6036.  A $3 fee for refreshments will be collected during registration, 

beginning at 8:30 A.M.  Coffee, juice, and a variety of breads and fruits will be served.   For 

more information, please contact Kay at 662-324-1251 or Division President Janice E. Strohm at 

228-832-7629 or 228-697-9936. 

It is of utmost importance that Chapter Presidents and officers be present to receive the 

Presidents’ packets and information to complete reports.  You will also receive information 

about the Children of the Confederacy Convention in June and our upcoming Division UDC 

Convention in September.  You will learn how the UDC works, how to submit the yearly reports, 

and how to request awards.  Be prepared to ask questions that will help you achieve the UDC 

objectives. 

A block of ten rooms has been reserved at the BAYMONT INN AND SUITES,  434 Riverwind 

Drive, Pearl, MS 39209.  Call 601-932-6030.  Room Cost is $70 for up to four ladies to a room, 

plus a free breakfast.  Ask for the block of rooms reserved for the United Daughters of the 

Confederacy®.  Deadline for reservations is March 1, 2015. 

mailto:khenry0247@aol.com

